
 

COVID-19 Update: April 3, 2020 

This is a daily joint communication from the Logan County Department of Public Health and 
Abraham Lincoln Memorial Hospital updating you on the status of coronavirus (COVID-19) in 
Logan County. This communication will come at approximately 6 p.m. each day as necessary. 

At the time of this press release, the total number of confirmed cases in Logan County is 1. 

 

Abraham Lincoln Memorial Hospital Inpatients 

COVID-19 Positive 
NEW TODAY 

COVID-19 Persons 
Under Investigation 

(PUI) 
COVID-19 Deaths 

0 1 0 
 

A person under investigation (PUI) is an ALMH inpatient who has been tested and is awaiting 
the results of their COVID-19 test. ALMH outpatient patients and hospital inpatients who have 
been discharged or transferred to another healthcare facility are not included in these numbers.  

 

 

Logan County Data 

The table below represents Logan County residents. This information is updated regularly by 
the Logan County Department of Public Health and is available at www.lcdph.org. The 
discrepancy between the number of in patients at Abraham Lincoln Memorial Hospital in the 
table above and the LCDPH table below is because ALMH may be caring for patients from 
outside of Logan Counties and because some of the tests are being done by independent labs 
rather than by the Illinois Department of Public Health/LCDPH.   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Statewide Data 

A continually updated map of statewide data is maintained by the Illinois Department of Public 
Health and available online at: https://www.dph.illinois.gov/topics-services/diseases-and-
conditions/diseases-a-z-list/coronavirus 

 



 

LOGAN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLICHEALTH DEPARTMENT TO OFFER BY 
APPOINTMENT ONLY CHILD IMMUNIZATION CLINIC 

 
The Logan County Department of Public Health (LCDPH) will be offering vaccinations by 
appointment only, clinic beginning Wednesday, April 8th to serve children who are in need of 
their 2-, 4-, 6-, 12- and 15-month immunizations only.  Due to the COVID-19 outbreak and the 
need to protect the community through “socially distancing,” no other services will be provided 
until further notice.  This limited service will only be provided on Wednesdays and Thursdays 
from 10am until 3pm. 
 
Immunizations help protect children and families from the spread of infectious diseases. 
Therefore we encourage parents to review your child’s immunization records and requirements 
and make plans to obtain needed immunizations soon. Vaccines help develop immunity to 
countless infectious diseases by enabling the body to recognize and fight vaccine-preventable 
diseases.  
 
Due to any risk of spreading COVID-19, anyone with a cough, fever or respiratory symptoms will 
not be allowed in the health department. When you contact the health department, you will be 
given specific instructions to follow upon arrival. 
 
To schedule your appointment, please contact LCDPH Monday through Friday from 8am-4pm 
at 217-735-2317.  For more information visit WWW.LCDPH.ORG.  
 
SIU CENTER FOR FAMILY MEDICINE AT LOGAN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC 
HEALTH OFFERS PHONE-IN COUNSELING 
 

The COVID-19 outbreak has changed the way people are living their lives.  If the outbreak has 
had an emotional impact on you or a loved one, finding help is as easy as a phone call. The 
Southern Illinois University Center for Family Medicine at Logan County Department of Public 
Health is offering phone-in counseling sessions.  Kelly Crooks, LCSW will be available on 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday to provide over-the-phone counseling.  To make an 
appointment for a counseling session, call 217-735-2317 ext. 1.  

 

 

 


